

Kite Ridge School

A Specialist School

Verney Avenue, High Wycombe, Bucks. HP12 3NE Head Teacher: Steven Sneesby Telephone: 01494 448 497

7th December 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

After lots of consideration, and being guided by the needs of the students, we have decided that we will not be putting on a Christmas performance at Kite Ridge this year. Whilst we are all disappointed not to be able to share our students' talents as a group, we accept that it would not be in their best interests to do so.

We have decorated our tree in the hall at school and all students have been engaged in making decorations, baking and singing Christmas songs.

We are looking forward to a whole school Christmas lunch next week and will play some festive themed games.

I take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and all the best for coming year.

Yours sincerely,

Steven Sneesby Headteacher